
 

Congresswoman Sheila Jackson Lee to announce  

funding for a project at Washington HS 

  
  
WHAT:   Congresswoman Sheila Jackson Lee will be announcing a major  

direct appropriations to Booker T. Washington High School. The federal funds to the 
school will support a substantial climate change project that would engage students, 
faculty, and the community. 

    
WHO: HISD Superintendent Millard House II, Principal Dr. Carlos Phillips, 

Congresswoman Sheila Jackson Lee, Washington HS students and staff 
    
WHEN: Friday, May 6 

2 p.m. 
    
WHERE: Booker T. Washington High School 

4204 Yale St., 77018 
  

 
 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

